Notes and Comments

We thought it would be a good idea to compile a bibliography on
Philosophy for Children. That bibliography appears at the end of Analytic
Teaching. By the time you read it, it will be out-of-date. It does, however,
represent a close-to-exhaustive list of papers and books written about
Philosophy for Children. The problem, now, is to fill in the omissions and to add
new entries.

* b * *

Several workshops in Philosophy for Children are being offered this
summer. Texas Wesleyan College offers one in June. The Institute for the
Advancement of Philosophy for Children offers a number of workshops in July
and August. Two of our contributors, Professor Tony W. Johnson and
Professor Richard Morehouse, are offering workshops on their campuses in
July. Professor Johnson teaches at The University of Texas at San Antonio.
Professor Morehouse teaches at Viterbo College in Lacrosse, Wisconsin.

* * * *

We again solicit correspondence, articles and reviews about issues relating
to Analytic Teaching and Philosophy for Chiidren. Our purpose is to provide a
forum for those people involved in Analytic Teaching and Philosophy for
Children.



